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PLEASE RETURN SLIP TO YOUR CHILD’S CLASS TEACHER BY TUESDAY 14TH JUNE.  

Monday 6th June 2022 
Space Dome – Wednesday 15th June 2022 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are delighted to be able to welcome the Space Dome back to school for an interactive show about 
evolution. We had originally planned for this to happen in the Autumn Term as part of our science work on 
evolution, but had to postpone it due to the pandemic. However, despite the delay, this will still be a great 
chance for the children to have an amazing educational experience and to reflect on their science from 
earlier in the year. If you would like to find out more about Space Odyssey, who provide these visits, you 
can visit their website at http://www.spaceodyssey.co.uk/. 
 
Visits to school are an important and valuable part of a child’s education but, unfortunately, the school is 
not able to subsidise the full cost of this event so in order for it to take place, we do need to ask for a 
voluntary contribution of £4.58 towards this experience.  If your child is eligible for pupil premium, then we 
would request a voluntary contribution of half of this amount (£2.29).  Contributions should be made online 
via ParentPay. 
 
Your sincerely, 
 
Craig Veal and Toby Strick 
Year 6 Class Teachers 
 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 
YEAR  6  SPACE DOME – WEDNESDAY 15TH JUNE 2022 
 
Child’s name: ……………………………………………………Class: Falcons/Eagles 
 
I have paid my voluntary contribution of £4.58 (£2.29) by ParentPay.  
 
Are there any special considerations for your child?  YES / NO 
If YES please give details below - 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
Signed …………………………………………………………… (Parent/Carer)   Date ……………………………..………… 
 

http://www.spaceodyssey.co.uk/

